
As fall is upon us and the end of 2017 approaches, I’ve been reflecting on the past 
year at Rancho Dental. I have much to be grateful for!
It is truly a blessing to have served the Temecula Valley for 28 years. It’s a little sobering 
to be getting that old too! But I look forward to coming to the office every day!
A big part of that is the wonderful patients we see. Our patients are awesome. 
And we will always work hard to take great care of each and every one of them. 
We certainly aren’t perfect. But we work very hard at improving every day on 
our patient care and how we deliver it.
I’m also thankful for my wonderful staff. We’ve added two new assistants 
(Bersila & Vanessa) and one hygienist (Andrea). They all bring great skills and 
energy to Rancho Dental. We did lose our long time hygienist, Gail Runyon, to 
retirement. We miss her but wish her all the best in retirement. The rest of my 
staff remains the same. That stability makes me really happy!
And finally, I’m thankful for my associate… my brother, Dr. Dan. His kindness, 
empathy and great clinical skills have been a blessing. We’re all so fortunate to 
have him at Rancho Dental.
I hope all have a wonderful holiday season! And thank you to all!

Sincerely,  
Dave
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Smile Case
Adla
#8 & 9 Veneers case (two front teeth)
Dentist: Dr. Dan
Do you hide your smile because your 
front teeth are chipped or discolored? 
Our lovely patient wanted to share a bit 
of her story and her pictures to show the 
drastic change with just two veneers!
Adla came to our office a month ago to 
correct her cosmetic dentistry after some 
unfortunate experiences with different 
dental offices. She originally had a small 
chip on her front teeth and she received 
a faulty bonding job that did not stay in 
place, twice! The doctor recommended 
shell veneers and Adla agreed to give 
them a try. However the veneers began to 
deteriorate, stain and break as seen in the 
before photos.
Then she came to Rancho Dental. Dr. 
Dan quickly eased her worries and did 
an amazing job on her teeth. Adla came 
to our office and was very impressed with 
the office and the process of getting new, 
strong and long lasting veneers. She was 
so happy to have her beautiful smile back 
and we were more than happy to give her 
the smile and dentistry she deserves.

Before

After

2017
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Did you know…

Refer-A- Friend and Reap the Benefits

Rancho Dental Offers Orthodontics
We believe in doing everything we can 
to give you the smile you desire with 
excellence. Dr. Miyamoto, our Orthodontic 
expert has been creating beautiful smiles 
and aligned teeth for over 20 years! 
He works with traditional braces and 
invisalign. Dr. Miyamoto will provide a 
consult and help you decide the best way to 
achieve your most beautiful smile using the 
most appropriate methods and techniques.

Rancho Dental wants to give you a “Holiday Shopping Spree”!
The October / November  Refer-A-Friend drawing is for $500 cash.
Enter before November 30th. Winner will be announced on December 1st.
OTHER PRIZES WE HAVE GIVEN AWAY THIS YEAR:

•	 Tommy Bahama 100 quart cooler
•	 iPad Air
•	 Char Broil Performance 650 6-Burner BBQ Set
•	 Vizio 48” Smart TV
HOW TO ENTER:

1.	 Refer a friend or family member to Rancho Dental.
2.	 Your referral schedules and attends their appointment.
3.	 You each receive a $25 credit!
4.	 Your name gets entered into our bi-monthly drawing!

Book Your  
Consultation Today

ORTHODONTICS SPECIAL:  

SAVE up to $500
If you get  

braces or invisalign  
before the end of the year!

SAVINGS FOR NEW CASES ONLY &  
SAVINGS SUBJECT TO CASE SIZE.
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Spotlight: 3rd Annual Dentistry from the Heart Event 

End of the Year Reminder:  
Use It or Lose It!

Back in July, Dr. Dave Perry, Dr. Dan Perry 
of Rancho Dental and Dr. Kenneth Whitworth 
of Innovative Oral Surgery hosted Rancho 
Dental’s 3rd Annual Dentistry from the Heart 
Event. This generous event is dedicated to 
providing a day of free dental care to those in 
need and it was a definite success. Together 
the team was able to help 61 patients!

A Dentistry from the Heart Experience: As told by Kathy
“ For me the dentist is my BIGGEST FEAR [...] I tried for days to prepare 
myself for that day, Dentistry From the Heart. From the moment I sat down 
under the tent the ladies were so kind. They understood my fear while 
reassuring me that the dentist himself understands this fear patients have. 
They even had the gal come outside to do blood pressure. Dr.Dave Perry 
was beyond the most compassionate, understanding gentle dentist I ever 
encountered in my life. He saved my cracked tooth, [and did the] cleaning 
while allowing me to listen to Alice Cooper [...] I never felt anything. He and 
staff reassured me they all would be gentle. They were. I even met Dr.Dan 
Perry [...] He understood [my anxiety] and he too was very compassionate.
I went home got my son took him here as well [...] Once finished and out 

the front door my fears were gone[...] Thank you 
all at Rancho Dental for your expertise the service 
you provide to everyone. I am so thankful to you 
all. I will be back in 6 months for cleaning .”
- Kathy C.

We are so proud to be a part of this community 
and are happy to contribute to its well being 
through events like Dentistry from the Heart 

and our Veterans Day.

Dental insurance typically allows for a certain dollar amount of dental 
treatment per year, but your benefits do not roll over to the the next year. 
Not taking advantage of your total coverage is like throwing money away!

Understanding insurance benefits can be confusing and we want to help! 
Call Rancho Dental today and we will help 
you maximize your 2017 benefits with 
the quality care you have come to expect.

“Don’t let unused benefits go to waste!”
Your dental benefits expire December 31st.
Book your appointment with Rancho Dental 
today!



29746 Rancho California Road
Temecula, CA 92591

(951) 234-0779

Friday, November 10, 2017 

Rancho Dental will be hosting  
A Day of FREE DENTISTRY for our Veterans!

Pre-Consultation is required by appointment at least 3 weeks prior to event date.

Two Step Process Includes:
1) Pre-Consultation and Appointment. (x-rays & diagnose treatment in Sept/Oct)

2) Appointment on Friday, Nov 10th

3rd Annual  
Free Dentistry for Veterans Event
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